
Monday 23  Junerd

Parent Forum - 2.30pm 

Tuesday 24  Juneth

Careers Fair AM
Induction Evening New Parents 6.00-8.00pm

Wednesday 25  Juneth

Y6 Enterprise Days

Thursday 26  Juneth

Y6 Enterprise Days

Friday 27  Juneth

Life Skills Day

Tuesday 1  Julyst

Intra-School Sports

Friday 4  Julyth

Transition Day

Monday 7  Julyth

Transition Story Morning
Meet the Teacher 3.30-4.30pm
Year 6 Performance 6.00-7.30

Thursday 10  July th

Music Extravaganza – Instrumental 6.15pm

Monday 14  Julyth

Music Extravaganza – Choir 3.30pm

Thursday 17  July th

Prom & Celebration 5.00pm 

Friday 18  Julyth

Class Awards Assemblies 9.00am
School closes for Summer

Headteacher’s Message

Diary dates 
Dates for the academic year can be
 found on our website 

Friday 20  June 2025th
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A HUGE thank you to everyone who came and
supported our Sports Days this week. The
weather was definitely on our side and we hope
you enjoyed it as much as our children. Thank
you to all our staff for their hard work in
organising these events.
Yesterday it was the turn of Red Class to lead
assembly. They shared their favourite moments
of their time so far in school. To stand up in front
of an audience at such a young age, was a huge
achievement and we were all very proud of
them. This of course was only possible with the
hard work of Mrs Dickinson, Mrs Barratt, Mrs
Spooner, Mrs Ingram and Mrs Higginbottom.
Thank you.
The next few weeks are full of exciting events and
activities. Next week we will be welcoming our
new families who have children starting with us in
September. 
You are welcome to attend our next Parent Forum
on Monday at 2.30pm - please confirm your
attendance by contacting the school office. 
On Tuesday it is our Careers Day. Thank you to
the people who are giving up their time to share
their careers with our children, preparing them for
adulthood. 
We also have our Life Skills Day on Friday -
please see Dojo for lunch arrangements.

Have a lovely weekend.

Mrs Barr

Anchor News



Attendance

Matters

Attendance

Matters
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Weekly Attendance

Well done

 
Attendance per class is shared and

celebrated in whole-school assembly each
week and the class with the highest
attendance are presented with our

attendance award to display proudly on
their classroom door. The class who has

won the weekly attendance award the most
times across a term win the Attendance

Reward. The reward for the spring term was
won by Class 6 and they enjoyed a trip to

The Backlot Cinema to watch Dogman. This
term's winners will have the choice of a visit

from the ice cream van, a silent disco on
the school field, another cinema trip or
something else (to be decided by the

children).

 
At the end of each term, children who have

achieved 100% attendance receive a
special 100% attendance badge. 100%

attendance across one term earns the
children a bronze badge. If they achieve
100% attendance across two terms, they
receive a silver badge and anyone who

achieves 100% attendance across the entire
year, receives a special gold badge. So far

this year, Mrs Hylton has presented 245
bronze badges and 61 silver badges. At the

end of the summer term, the final set of
badges will be awarded and we are

confident we'll have more bronze and silver
as well as some gold badges to present. 

Thank you for your ongoing support to ensure your child achieves the best possible school
attendance.

All schools have a responsibility to monitor and improve attendance across their school community. We are committed to this
responsibility and ensuring that children receive the education to which they are entitled. It is vital that children are in school every

day if they are well enough.

Well done to Year 1, who have the highest
year group attendance this week.

Well done also to Class 7 who had the
highest class attendance and won our

attendance award this week.
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Anchor News

Foundation Year 2Year 1

Year 4Year 3 Year 6Year 5

This week in picturesThis week in pictures

Foundation Stage are loving
learning and practising their

skills in our new, purpose built
outdoor area

Year 6 had an amazing time
at their sports day this week!

We had a huge range of
activities, gorgeous weather,
and lots of happy pupils and

parents.

Year 2 showed off their coding
skills in our ICT session again

this week. They made a
seasons slideshow, complete

with speech bubbles and
moving figures! Well done

everyone.

Year 3 enjoying their sports
day.

Year 5 had a fantastic sports
day this week

Year 4 enjoyed their trips to
Eastpines Park and Smithhill’s

Hall

Practising our counting from
50-100. Great teamwork and

patience! 
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After School Activities
Choir - Monday Sports Club - Wednesday 

Notices 


